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This is to certify that ​Pravendra S. Khinchi​, a student of the Indian Institute of Technology,                               
Jodhpur ​interned with us from 07​th​ June 2019 to 19​th​ July 2019. 
 
During his internship, Pravendra made meaningful contributions to the ongoing projects. His                       
inputs were precise and helpful to the organisation. Particularly, noteworthy was his ability to                           
grasp complex issues head-on, needing minimal supervision. 
 
We were very happy to have had Pravendra assist us, and I am sure that he will be a great                                       
asset to any organisation he chooses to be part of in the future. On behalf of Veratech, I                                   
sincerely wish him the best in his future endeavours. 
 
 
 

 
Mohit Yadav 
Director 
Veratech Intelligence Private Limited 
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